
City of Philadelphia

Public Hearing Notice

The Committee on Public Safety of the Council of the City of Philadelphia will hold a Public Hearing on 

Tuesday, May 9, 2023, at 5:30 PM, in Russell-Conwell Middle School, 1849 E. Clearfield Street, 

Philadelphia, PA 19134, to hear testimony on the following items:

230120 Resolution authorizing the City Council Committee on Public Safety to hold public 

hearings to examine the open-air drug market and other barriers to clean, safe, 

crime-free streets in Kensington.

Immediately following the public hearing, a meeting of the Committee on Public Safety, open to the public, will 

be held to consider the action to be taken on the above listed items.

Copies of the foregoing items are available in the Office of the Chief Clerk of the Council, Room 402, City 

Hall.

Michael A. Decker

Chief Clerk

- 1 -City of Philadelphia


